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Please find below response from NHS Shetland  
 

• NHS Shetland recognised an increase in the request for vegan meals some 
months ago and have put together a vegan menu for our patient dining 
choice. 

• NHS Shetland also mark on our standard patient menus dishes that are 
suitable for vegans. 

• This is his is also the case for our non patient dining  
 


